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   19 November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Re: Year 7 Numeracy Intervention Programme opportunity  

 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to join a small intervention group 
for Numeracy intervention which will help them to improve upon their current attainment in 
Mathematics  and also in other subject areas where numeracy is used. These sessions will be part 
of the normal school day but replace some of their current maths lessons. Selected students will 
receive a new timetable to reflect these changes. 
 
To select individuals who would benefit from this additional and bespoke support, we have 
considered the following: 

 Key Stage 2 SATs result from their Primary School 

 CAT Scores  

 Baseline Mathematics Test on entry to year 7 
The intervention sessions will begin from 30th November 2020. 
 
We know we can count on you to encourage your child to make the most of these important 
sessions in order to have a positive impact on their learning and secure they make good progress. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Mrs A Syed 
Numeracy Coordinator 
Rooks Heath School 
 

 

 


